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As part of the New Shared Space 3G Pitch Programme the Joint School 

Council from St Benedict’s College, Antrim Grammar, and Parkhall Integrated 

College participated in four engagement sessions. Ulster University’s Centre 

for Flexible Education and ANBC PIV Team facilitated the sessions in 

collaboration. During the March engagement session pupils met with the 

former Mayor of Antrim and Newtownabbey Councillor Paul Michael, who 

welcomed the group to Mossley Mill, and thanked the pupils and teachers for 

their contribution to the programme. 

Ulster University’s contribution to the engagement sessions has been central to 

its success, creating an inspiring and enjoyable programme for the pupils who 

got to experience a taste of life as a student at the Jordanstown Campus.  

  

Contact Us 

If you would like information about how to get involved in any of the PEACE IV 

programmes, you can get in touch using the contact details below. 

 

 


